
 

 

 
November 6, 2023 

 
 
 
Federal Energy Regulatory Commission 
888 First Street, N.E. 
Washington, D.C.  20426 
 
Attention:  Ms. Kimberly D. Bose, Secretary 
 

Re: Notice of In-Service Date; 
Wyoming Interstate Company, L.L.C.; 
Docket No. RP23-1088-000________ 

 
Commissioners: 
 

On October 23, 2023, the Federal Energy Regulatory Commission 
("Commission") issued an unpublished letter order in Docket No. RP23-1088-000 
accepting tariff records implementing pro forma tariff provisions reviewed by the 
Commission in Docket No. CP22-508-000 to implement WIC’s new Bakken 
incremental system project.  In particular, this order directed WIC to make an 
informational filing using a Type of Filing Code 620 through the eTariff portal 
regarding the in-service date of the Bakken incremental system.  In accordance 
with the order, WIC hereby notifies the Commission that the Bakken incremental 
system project was placed in service on November 3, 2023. 

 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
 
WYOMING INTERSTATE COMPANY, L.L.C. 
 
 
 
By______________/s/_________________ 

  Ryan Leahy 
  Director, Regulatory 

 
Enclosures



 

Certificate of Service  
 

 
I hereby certify that I have this day served the foregoing document upon 

each person designated on the official service list compiled by the Secretary in this 
proceeding in accordance with the requirements of 18 C.F.R. § 385.2010 (2019) 
of the Commission's Rules of Practice and Procedures. 

 
Dated at Birmingham, AL as of this 6th day of November 2023. 

 
 
 
 

_______________/s/_______________ 
       Ryan Leahy 

 
 
Post Office Box 2563 
Birmingham, AL  35202-2563 
(205) 325-7105 
 




